

Bathampton Primary School Together on a learning adventure

February 2016

CHARTERHOUSE RESIDENTIAL CLASS FOUR

Thursday 19th - Friday 20th May 2016

Dear Parents.

We are delighted to offer Class Four and Class Five the opportunity to come to Charterhouse Residential Centre with us. The two trips will be separate, but in the same week, with Class Four following Class Five. The Class Four trip will run from the morning of Thursday 19th May until the afternoon of Friday 20th May. Along with the Charterhouse team, this residential trip will be run by Mr Leonardi, Mrs Wood, Mr Falkus and Miss Corcoran.

Charterhouse is situated on the Mendip Hills in a beautiful location surrounded by trees. Children will sleep in rooms of 3-4 beds each and all food will be provided and cooked on site. There will be a range of outdoor activities available to the children, supervised by Charterhouse staff.

This residential trip is a wonderful opportunity for the children to learn about themselves and the environment, helping them to develop their independence, co-operative skills and confidence. Most importantly, the trip will offer a chance to share enjoyable experiences and nurture supportive friendships.

The cost of the trip is £94, which includes accommodation, all meals and activities, the coach to and from Charterhouse, and insurance cover.

In order to secure a place for your child, a non-returnable deposit of £34 should be paid by Friday 26th February 2016. The suggested dates for payments are:

Friday 25th March – second payment of £30 Friday 29th April – final payment of £30

Payments can be made through School Money in instalments of any amount or frequency, except for the deposit of £34, as long as the balancing payment is made by 29th April. Naturally, if you prefer to pay the whole amount in one payment that is also fine.

We recognise that these are financially challenging times and we have endeavoured to make the trip as cost-effective as possible. If there is a particular issue concerning payment please let us know as soon as possible.

We would like all parents to attend a meeting either in the afternoon (2.30pm-3.15pm) or evening (6.00pm-6.45pm) of <u>Tuesday 22nd March</u>, during which essential information about the trip will be given. Every child participating in the residential needs to be represented at one of these meetings, so please put this date in your diary!

Please see the next page for the reply slip.

Yours faithfully,

Mr D Leonardi and Miss R Corcoran (Group Leaders)

Tyning Road, Bathampton, Bath, BA2 6TQ
Tel: 01225 465229 Fax: 01225 423637 Email: bathampton_pri@bathnes.gov.uk











Bathampton Primary School *Together on a learning adventure*

CHARTERHOUSE RESIDENTIAL FOR CLASS FOUR

Thursday 19th - Friday 20th May 2016

Name of child
Name of parent(s)
PARENTS' INFORMATION SESSIONS:
I/we would like to attend the Parents' Information Session on Tuesday 22nd March either:
o Afternoon 2.30pm - 3.15pm
OR o Evening 6.00pm - 6.45pm
Please note the information at each session will be the same. Please tick or circle the session you want to attend.
DAVMENTS
PAYMENTS
\square I/we enclose our non-returnable deposit of £34 to secure our child's place on the trip.
OR
\Box I have paid the deposit online and will pay the balance by Friday 29th April 2016
Signed

Tyning Road, Bathampton, Bath, BA2 6TQ Tel: 01225 465229 Fax: 01225 423637 Email: bathampton_pri@bathnes.gov.uk







